
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

September 28, 1999

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Dosdall, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Response to Trustee Request for Information

ORIGINATOR: S. Stiles, Assistant to the Superintendent

RESOURCE
STAFF: Jane Farrell, Victor Tanti

INFORMATION

TRUSTEE REQUEST #138, SEPTEMBER 14, 1999 (TRUSTEE WILLIAMS):
PROVIDE INFORMATION REGARDING WHETHER THE BOARD OR DISTRICT
IS DOING ANYTHING FOR THE WAYNE GRETZKY CELEBRATION IN
ADDITION TO WHAT SCHOOLS ARE DOING.  To date, district involvement with the
celebration has been to support schools by:

1. serving as the district’s contact with the City of Edmonton organizing committee
2. facilitating the flow of information through our internal communications vehicles, and
3. working with school principals to prepare key messages for impending media visits. 

(V. Tanti, 429-8043)
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